Dear Committee,

I am writing this email to expresses my opposition to the following gun laws:
e HB636

HB1257

HB910

HB1078

HB958

HB591

HB1501

HB1104

HB1261

As a Maryland resident for my entire life, | feel that our constitutional “right to bear arms” is already
greatly limited. The addition of these bills will do nothing to make our state a safer place. It will only
limit the ability of tax paying/ law abiding citizen to protect themselves and there families. Please stop
limiting the freedom of the responsible citizens of Maryland.

Nick Nechay
Independent Refrigeration Services, Inc
Phone: (717) 227-2200
Email: nnechay@irsnh3.com




